MARCH/APRIL 2017 SHRINERS INTERNATIONAL - PAGE 9

Pull-Tab Donation At the Heads of Units Meeting



T the Heads of Unit Meeting on Wednesday, January 4, 2017, Rag Top members **Bruce Dickey** and **Roger Metcalfe** along with Noble **David St. Onge** presented a check for \$427 to Illustrious Ted Polonsky for the Aleppo Shriners Children's Transportation Fund. This money came from the "Pull-Tab" program.



8th Annual Shriners High School Hockey Classic



PRESENTED BY ALEPPO SHRINERS AND

THE MASSACHUSETTS STATE HOCKEY COACHES ASSOCIATION

FOR THE BENEFIT OF THE ALEPPO SHRINERS CHILDREN'S TRANSPORTATION FUND Game Chairman PETER A. SIMMONS

SUNDAY, APRIL 2, 2017 CANTON ICE HOUSE, CANTON, MA

Dear Noble:

The 8th Annual Shriners Hockey Classic game time is just around the corner. It will be played at the Canton Ice House in Canton, MA on Sunday, April 2, 2017 at 2:00 PM. In just a short time the finest High School hockey players in the state will be playing in a game that is based on the foundation; "strong legs run... that weak legs may walk... and burned children play again."

This year as we prepare for this year's game we hope that you will make every effort to attend this great family event with your fez and enjoy the best high school hockey game in Massachusetts. Let's show the public that the Shriners support their own cause. Please remember that proceeds from the game go to benefit the Aleppo Shriners Children's Transportation Fund for the Shriners Hospitals for Children.

Tickets may be purchased at \$11.00 per person if purchased in advanced. See order form below to order tickets. All ticket orders must be received no later than March 24, 2017.

Thank you very much for your generous support of our cause and we hope to see you and your family at the game.

Yours in the Faith,

Peter Simmons

Peter Simmons Hockey Chairman

 \bigstar

NOBLE TICKET ORDER FORM	Payment Enclosed Cash Check	Number of tickets
Name		X <u>\$11.00</u>
Address		TOTAL
City State Zip	#	Expires
Phone #	Signature	
Please send check payable to "Aleppo Shriners" 99 Fordham Rd., Wilmington, MA 01887		
Young Athletes Show Their Support For Orthopedic And Burn Care Shriners Hockey: 99 Fordham Rd., Wilmington, MA 01887 Tel. 978-657-4202 • Fax: 978-657-8950		



2017 Remembrance Luncheon

PAST Potentate Ted Polonsky has been named chair of the annual Aleppo Shriners' Widows Remembrance Luncheon which is being planned this year for Sunday, June 11, in the Harvey J. Waugh Fez Room.

This event was first held in 1991 and continues to honor and show appreciation to the women whose husbands spent their time and energy as members of Aleppo. The ladies are an important part of the Aleppo family and are encouraged to keep in touch through the Aleppo News and by attending events and functions.

Invitations will be mailed in the near future. If you are a widow of a Shriner (or know of a woman who may not be on our list and should be invited to the Luncheon), please complete the form below and return it as soon as possible.

Please mark your calendars to save the date and plan to attend!

Please complete the form below and mail to Maribel Deluca at Aleppo Shrine, 99 Fordham Road, Wilmington, MA 01887-2148.

Responses, questions or comments can also be emailed to Ted at dadadted@aol.com.

- O I currently receive Aleppo News.
- O I do not receive Aleppo News please add me to the list.
- O I do not want to receive Aleppo News, but would like to attend the Widows Remembrance Luncheon.



DRIVERS WANTED!

Shriners Hospitals for Children in Springfield, MA is now offering an amazing volunteer opportunity to become a driver for our patients and families. If you are looking for a great way to give back to the community, then this is the perfect job for you!

Applicants must:

- ▼ Be 18 or older
- ◆ Have a good driving record
- Pass a background and drug test
- Be outgoing and kind
- Be up to date on immunizations

*Spanish speaking is a plus!

Interested? Please contact:

Andrew H. Surprenant, Transportation Coordinator
Shriners Hospitals for Children — Springfield
516 Carew Street, Springfield, MA 01104

413-735-1262

asurprenant@shrinenet.org